
The Thorp Perrow Training Endurance Ride 

And Easter Egg Hunt 

Run by the B.W.Y. Pony Club 

At Thorp Perrow, Bedale, DL8 2PR on Sunday 25th April. 

Dear All, 

Find attached the regulations for the ride, a map and the times for starting.  Due to Covid 

regulations these times must be strictly adhered to. 

Please enter the Park at the rear entrance.  It will be signposted off the Bedale/Well road. 

Due to Covid restrictions the running of the Thorp Perrow Ride will be slightly different this 

year. 

Firstly, please continue to obey the 2 metre rule, obey parking instructions and keep well 

apart.  Although you have been all given a number, these will not be given out on the day. 

Please try and make your own.  There will be a loo on site but please use the hand sanitisers 

provided. 

There will be NO REFRESHMENTS available. Please make sure you bring plenty of your own, 

especially those doing the longer rides. 

WATER. It looks like it is going to be hot so bring plenty for both your horse and yourself. 

On the ride be polite to everyone and do not ride on any grass verges. There is one large 

corn field that you go round half way on the course. Please keep well onto the grass round 

the outside of this field.  On no account must you step onto the corn 

 

Pony Club members.  Come to the briefing (without pony) at the appropriate time (Don’t be 

late). Bring with you your Pony Club Endurance Mastercard.  If you don’t have one I will 

provide one. 

Then take your pony to the vetting where its heart rate will be taken and he will be trotted 

up for soundness. 

Tack up, and start the ride at the allotted time. The ride needs to be completed between 8 

and 12 kph. Going faster or slower means you wont get your rosette or Easter Egg.!!              

On finishing the ride make sure you offer your pony as much water as he would like to drink, 

wash off the sweat, cool him down but keep a rug over him if it is chilly and then represent 

him to the vet within half an hour of finishing the ride. His heart rate must be below 64 

beats per minute.  Easter Eggs and rosettes for all those who successfully complete.  Good 

luck to you all and I hope you enjoy yourselves on the 25th April. 

Robert Blane   07740 508462. 


